## **Ascension Trust**



Churches of St Thomas

Dear Dr Sue Burke,

I want to thank the Churches of St Thomas for the gift of £500.00 towards the work of Ascension Trust.

We are extremely grateful for the kindness which people show towards our Street Pastors around the country, who voluntarily give their time and energy to make our streets safe, by caring, listening and helping.

As a charitable trust we rely on donations which enable us to continue and develop this Ministry, which bears witness to what the Lord is doing through the Street pastors initiatives across London and in other areas.

Yours Sincerely,

Folake Olawale

Finance Manager